

Mairead McGuinness MEP

Vice-President of the European Parliament

BY EMAIL

18 January 2019

Dear Chair Creţu, Dear Chair Tîlvăr,

I would like to wish you both a happy new year.

I am sorry I am unable to join you in Bucharest this Sunday and Monday for the COSAC Chairpersons meeting.

The President of the European Parliament has asked me to represent him at a ceremony in Dublin marking the 100th anniversary of the Irish Parliament.

Best wishes for a successful and fruitful meeting and I look forward to seeing you again soon.

Yours sincerely,

Mairead McGuinness

Frist Vice-President of the European Parliament